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❏ All California Public Schools are part of the California State Budget under the 
K-14 Education Budget.
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January 2021
 2021-22 Governor's 

Proposed Budget
June Adopted State 
Budget for 2020-21

Governor's May 
Revision for 2020-21

January 2020
2020-21 Governor's 
Proposed Budget 

(Pre-COVID-19)

2020-21 Funded COLA 0.00% 0.00% -7.92% 2.29%

Base Grant K-3 $7,702 $7,702 $7,092 $7,878

Base Grant 4-6 $7,818 $7,818 $7,199 $7,997

Base Grant 7-8 $8,050 $8,050 $7,412 $8,234

Base Grant 9-12 $9,329 $9,329 $8,590 $9,543

2021-22 Funded COLA 3.84% 0.00% 0.00% 2.71%

Base Grant K-3 $7,998 $7,702 $7,092 $8,092

Base Grant 4-6 $8,118 $7,818 $7,199 $8,214

Base Grant 7-8 $8,359 $8,050 $7,412 $8,457

Base Grant 9-12 $9,687 $9,329 $8,590 $9,801

2022-23 Funded COLA 2.98% 0.00% 0.00% 2.82%

Base Grant K-3 $8,236 $7,702 $7,092 $8,320

Base Grant 4-6 $8,360 $7,818 $7,199 $8,445

Base Grant 7-8 $8,608 $8,050 $7,412 $8,696

Base Grant 9-12 $9,976 $9,329 $8,590 $10,078



January 2021
Updated with this 
January 2021-22 

Governor's 
Proposed Budget

December 2020 
Projected at 
2020-21 1st 

Interim

June 2020
Projected at 

2020-21 Adopted 
Budget

May 2020
Projected at 
2019-20 3rd 

Interim

March 2020
Projected at 
2019-20 2nd 

Interim 
(Pre-COVID-19)

December 2019 
Projected at 
2019-20 1st 

Interim 
(Pre-COVID-19)

2020-21 $141,761,216 $141,761,216 $145,023,173 $129,942,081 $146,278,781 $148,221,844

2021-22 $146,759,929 $143,212,031 $141,228,682 $126,547,951 $149,211,765 $151,640,336

2022-23 $145,424,319 $138,043,180 $142,916,445 N/A N/A N/A

LCFF Revenue Projections are up from the lowest point of the COVID-19 pandemic but below projections pre COVID-19. It is important to note that our ADA projections have 
an effect on these figure changes as well that are revisited at each reporting period also.

The 2020-21 Enacted Budget included LCFF Revenue deferrals for Feb through June deferred to the next fiscal year to July through November for that and future years. This 
January 2021-22 Governor's Proposed Budget does not change this year's deferrals but does limit the future year's deferrals to only one deferral in June until the next fiscal 
year in July.
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